
 
Headteacher: Mrs Francesca Lord BA(Hons), NPQH  
Address: Haslingden Road, Rawtenstall, Rossendale, Lancashire, BB4 6SJ 
Telephone: 01706 213 693 
Email: office@allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk 
Website: www.allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk 

 

All Saints’ Roman Catholic High School, A Voluntary Academy 
part of Romero Catholic Academy Trust 

 

 

 

13th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Early School Closure 

On Thursday 21st September we will be holding our annual Open Evening for Year 5 

and Year 6 pupils and their parents.  As the staff and some pupils will be preparing for 

this evening, we will close school at 1pm. 

Pupils should catch the public service buses to travel home. 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals they are able to order a grab bag and 

collect it from the canteen as they leave at 1pm.  

If you wish to order a grab bag lunch please do so by emailing the office by 19th 

September. office@allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk  

If you would prefer for your child to stay in school for the afternoon, please contact 

school in advance. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Lord  

Headteacher 
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